FILED 1/20/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 01427-2021
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

To: Florida Power and Light Commission
From: George Demet

In Re: Rule 25-6.065

Date: 19lJan 2021

I'd like to petition the commission to alter Rule 25-6.065, F.A.C in the following manner:
Adjust the upper limit of Tier 1 interconnection to 30kW instead of 10kW

Since the original rule was created some time ago, it does not account for the large growth in
electric vehicles and other high-current-draw uses. It would benefit the residents of the state to
be able to easily add sufficient solar to accommodate future use in a cost-effective manner.

Insurance premiums for Tier 2 may make adding more than 10kW cost prohibitive, and
homeowners would not be able to enjoy the economies of scale available with larger rooftop
solar systems.

| would think that increasing Tier 1 to 30kW with a manual disconnect would be a good
compromise and help advance Florida in its goal to reduce carbon emissions.

Please let me know your thoughts, and thanks in advance.

Sincerely,

George Demet

2061 Magdalina

Punta Gorda, FL 33950
Phone: 847-775-1525

Email: v@bustercreative.com



